
 

Board of Selectmen 

April 13, 2015 

Center School 

8:15 am 

 

The regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Whately was called to order on Monday, April 13, 2015 

at 8:15 am by the Vice Chair, Paul Newlin.  Present were Selectman Jonathan Edwards Newlin and Town 

Administrator, Mark Pruhenski. 

 

The Board voted unanimously to sign a Special Town Meeting warrant for April 28, 2015 at 6:45 pm to vote an 

additional $13,631 to the Smith Vocational Account. The Board signed the warrant. 

 

There being no further business to come before this meeting it was adjourned at 8:20 am. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Paul K. Newlin, Clerk  

 

 

 

Documents Used at Meeting and are on file in Selectmen’s Office 

April 28, 2015 Special Town Meeting Warrant 


